
BRYAN E. THOMPSON
UTAH COUNTY CLERK/AUDITOR

CANVASS NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE - UTAH COUNTY GENERAL ELECTION

The Utah County Board of Canvassers will certify the results of the 2015 General Election on Tuesday 
November 17, 2015 at 3:00 PM, located at the Utah County Administration Building, 100 East Center 
St., Rm 1400 in Provo.  Anyone wanting to witness the canvass proceedings is invited to attend.


